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 To: Undisclosed recipients:; 
 
Subject: Call for Board Nominations - HSC Board 
 
The Housing Services Corporation (HSC) is a non-profit corporation focused on the long-term 
health of Ontario’s social housing asset.  We work with social housing providers and service 
managers to help them make the best use of their resources and manage their building 
portfolios more effectively. We offer programs in: 
•         Insurance and risk management 
•         Energy services 
•         IT solutions 
•         Data and asset support services 
•         Community and business partnerships 
  
HSC is governed by a 15-member Board of Directors; of which eight individuals represent 
service managers.  The HSC Board has historically reserved four of these eight positions for 
elected officials and four for service manager staff.  
  
We currently have one vacancy for an elected official to represent municipal service managers 
outside of the Greater Toronto area. 
  
As we are looking for someone to replace a vacated term, the term of the position ends March 
31, 2015. The selected nominee would be eligible to re-nominate themselves for a further term 
after March 31, 2015. 
  
Positions are open for council members in your area.  Further information on the call for 
nominations, the requirements of the positions and how to apply can be found at: 
http://www.hscorp.ca/boardcall2013/ 
  
Nominations are open until Thursday, October 31st and individuals are able to nominate 
themselves either through the website or by printing the materials and mailing them to HSC.  It 
should be noted that under the Housing Services Act, council approval is no longer required for 
nominations to be submitted to the HSC Board of Directors, although your own internal 
processes may require such approval. 
  
It would be greatly appreciated if you could forward this email to the City Clerk/City Manager 
and any other individuals that you believe would be interested in learning more about a possible 
role on the HSC Board of Directors. 
  
Please contact Judy Lightbound if you have any questions or require further information (contact 
details below). 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
  
__________________________ 
Judy Lightbound 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Housing Services Corporation 
Tel:  (416) 594-9325 x 216  
Fax: (416) 594-9422 
 


